
From: Navarro, Gidget R@DOT <gidget.navarro@dot.ca.gov> 
Date: Thu, Nov 10, 2016 at 2:46 PM 
Subject: RE: SMC Roadside Spraying schedule 
To: patty mayall  
Cc: "Haus, Robert@DOT" <robert.haus@dot.ca.gov> 
 

 

Good afternoon Ms. Mayall, 

  

Thank you for your email regarding herbicide spraying in San Mateo County, 

  

Caltrans does not have scheduled spraying planned for Routes 84, 35 & 1 at this time. 

  

We will notify residents and businesses prior to spraying. 

  

Thanks again for your patience and have a great weekend. 

  

Gidget Navarro 

Caltrans Public Affairs 

Public Information Officer 

San Mateo County 

510-286-5574 (office) 

510-715-8770 (cell) 
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